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FULFILLING THE PROMISE 

A laugh is a smile that bursts 



DONATION INFORMATION 
 

Your donations are gratefully accepted.  Please make 
check out to Vermont Veteransô Home:  
 

Vermont Veteransô Home 
Business Office 
325 North Street 

Bennington, VT  05201 
 
Please indicate to which fund(s) you are donating: 
 
Members Assistance: 
 Directly to Veterans/Members 
  Furniture 
  Haircuts 
  Clothing 
  Other personal needs 
 
Namaste Program Fund:   
 Oils for relaxation 
 Supplies 
 Equipment 
 
Unrestricted Fund: 
 Facility equipment 
 Large purchase 
 
Activities Fund: 
 Entertainment 
 
Music & Memory Fund: 
 iPods 
 Headphones 

 iTunes cards 

THE BUZZ WORD 
 

Three ways for you to receive the Vermont Veteransô 
Home monthly newsletter: 

 

§ Vermont Veteransô Home website: 
www.vvh.vermont.gov 

 Click on About Our Home 
 Click on Newsletters 

 

§ Email 
 

§ Mailing List 
 
 

Please contact: 
 

The Buzz Word Editor 
Vermont Veteransô Home 
325 North Street 

Bennington, VT  05201 
 

(802) 447-6510 
 

 

Email:          Barbara.Fitzgerald@vermont.gov 

 

Donations for the Veterans 

L to R: Col. Al Faxon, COO, Betty Roark, 

Brother Robert, Shelly Steiner, and Melissa 

Jackson, CEO. 

Brother Robert modeling one of the many  

donations that came in for the Veterans. 

The Vermont Veteransô Home would also like to recognize Dick Steiner, Ken Farah, Mark Benton, Ms. Jacki Laszlo, 

Mr. and Mrs. Scott Daniels, Dr. Dennis Hodgdon, DDS, Dr. Wesley Baker, DDS, Ms. Barry Silver and Bennington Price 

Chopper. Thank you for your generosity.  

 
H˛n˛ˠ˔nʐ 

Thoɽʍ Whʙ Hˉʁʍ 
Sˏˠʁeʋ 



 

 

Chaplainôs Corneré 
 
Howdy Folks, 

 

The excitement of the season is over, all the advertising, commercialism and hype of the Christmas and New 

Year holidays have come to an abrupt end. Couldnôt help but notice throughout the entire time, there was 

little acknowledgement or recognition of what Christmas is all about. So many people, even Christians 

avoided the term ñMerry Christmasò but expressed Happy Holidays. The emphasis seemed to be on finding 

the right gifts and arranging a New Yearôs Eve Party or deciding what our New Yearôs resolutions will be. 
 

Let us not forget that God was and is the reason for the season, and this gift was one of salvation to all who 

would accept it. How quick we are to forget Godôs existence and presence in our lives and return to ñdoing it 

our own wayò. Also, let us remember Godôs blessings of 2015, sure, there were lots of sad times and 

difficulties to cope with, but God was always there to lift us up and give us peace. 
 

Soon that wonderful Vermont maple syrup will be running and the fifth season (mud) will arrive, then a 

beautiful Spring of colors. I canôt wait. 
 

Prayers to everyone for a peaceful and joyful 2016. 

      

God Bless and donôt forget to prayer for our troopsΦ 
  

Ken Coonradt, Chaplain 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Williams College Menôs Lacrosse  

These young men brought donations to 

the Home, took a tour of the facility and 

then spent some time chatting away with 

the Veterans and Members. They are a 

great group of young men and we are 

thankful they took some time out of their 

day to stop by and say hi! 


